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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Ventura County Medical Center Hosts 1st Ever  

Registered Nurse Recruitment & Open House 

 

[Ventura County, Calif.]  – On Saturday, June 4th, on the campus of Ventura County Medical 

Center, 3291 Loma Vista Road, Ventura, the hospital will host its first ever Registered Nurse 

Recruitment and Open House. The event will run from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. 

Those interested in a nursing career with the Ventura County Health Care Agency should plan to 

attend.  The County’s Health Care Agency is the largest department in the County of Ventura 

and employs approximately 3,000 people; 1,100 of those in direct patient-care positions. The 

Health Care Agency oversees Ventura County Medical Center (VCMC), Santa Paula Hospital, 

24 primary care clinics, 11 specialty care clinics, the Public Health Department, the Behavioral 

Health Department, as well as the County’s Animal Services department.  VCMC is also home 

to the #1 rated (by Doximity and U.S. News & World Report) Family Medicine Residency 

Program in the United States.  It is also the West County Level II Trauma Center. 

The Open House will provide the opportunity to meet hiring managers, staff physicians and 

resident physicians.  There will many numerous vendors on site and nurse exhibits.    

“We are very excited to open our campus up to local professionals looking for a new career or a 

career change,” says Katie McKinley, HCA’s Human Resources Director.  With a variety of 

nursing positions available, there is something for every nursing professional in our system.”     

Parking is free.  For more information and to RSVP please visit http://www.ventura.org/human-

resources/jobs. 
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